
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 21, 2015 
 

Item 34, Report No. 17, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on April 21, 2015. 
 
 
 
34 STAFF ATTENDANCE FOR PUBLIC MEETING (WARD 1) 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following resolution submitted by Regional 

Councillor Ferri, dated April 14, 2015, be approved, subject to replacing the words 
“Regional Councillor” with “Regional Councillors” in the recommendation. 

 
Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Regional Councillor Mario Ferri. 
 
Whereas, some residents of Rimwood Estates have expressed an interest in connecting to the 
water and wastewater services available for the area; and 
 
Whereas, these residents of Rimwood Estates are not available to attend a meeting during 
regular business hours; and 
 
Whereas, staff expertise is required to explain the system and its financing; and 
 
Whereas, this issue has been in existence for over 8 years and the residents are seeking a 
resolution.  
 
It Is therefore recommended that appropriate staff be directed to work with the Ward 1 
Councillor and the Regional Councillor to convene and attend a meeting of interested parties, 
where the details regarding these services can be identified, the process can be explained and 
any questions answered. 

 
 



 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Meeting/Date: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE -  APRIL 14, 2015 

Title:  STAFF ATTENDANCE FOR PUBLIC MEETING (WARD 1) 

                                               

Submitted by: Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 

 

Whereas, some residents of Rimwood Estates, have expressed an interest in connecting to the 
water and wastewater services available for the area; and 
 
Whereas, these residents of Rimwood Estates are not available to attend a meeting during regular 
business hours; and 
 
Whereas, staff expertise is required to explain the system and its financing; and 
 
Whereas, this issue has been in existence for over 8 years and the residents are seeking a 
resolution. 
 
It Is therefore recommended that  appropriate staff be directed to work with the Ward 1 Councillor 
and the Regional Councillor to convene and attend a meeting of interested parties, where the 
details regarding these services can be identified, the process can be explained and any 
questions answered. 
 

 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mario F. Ferri 
Local and Regional Councillor 
 
 
 
Attachments 

 
N/A 
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